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September 13, 2010 

 

  

 

John Ronning 

1720 Pauls Lake Rd 

Cambridge, MN 55008 

 

Re: Appeal to a Vacant Building Registration Notice and Fee for property at 103 Magnolia 

Avenue West. 

 

Dear Mr. Ronning: 

 

This is to confirm that on September 7, 2010 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

the Legislative Hearing Officer recommended granting the appeal.  If the house is still 

unoccupied in four months it will be entered into the vacant buildings program with a fee 

retroactive to August 2010. 

 

If you have any further questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mai Vang 

Paralegal 

 

Cc: Fire Supervisors (email) 

 Pat Fish (email) 

 Matt Dornfeld (email) 
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